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HIGHLIGHTS 
JANUARY 2022 

UPCOMING  AND  ONGOING 

http://lv.lethsd.ab.ca  (403) 328-5454  @lakeviewleth  lakeviewleth  

Mon Jan 3—Fri Jan 7 — No School for students 

Mon Jan 10 — Students return to in-person learning 

Mon Jan 17 — Kindergarten registration for 2022-2023 begins 

Tue Jan 18 — School Council meeting 7:00pm  

Fri Jan 28 — Professional Learning Day, No School for students  

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 
https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

 

• Jan 10 Parent Engagement 

Opportunity—Digital Citizenship 

• Update from Lethbridge School 

Division on the Jan 10 return to in-

person learning 
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Lakeview School would like to extend a huge 
THANK YOU to our School Council and parent 
volunteers for a very fun Winter Wonderland 
Celebration event that was hosted in December.  

The School Council Executive invites you to join 
our next Lakeview School Council meeting 
through TEAMS on Tuesday, January 18 at 
7:00pm. 

2022-2023  

Kindergarten Registration 

Kindergarten registration for the 2022/2023 school year will 

start on Monday, January 17. Your child must be 5 years old 

on or before December 31, 2022 to be eligible to register. We 

require a copy of your child’s birth certificate at the time of 

registration.  

Registration forms are available on our website now and can 

be brought to the school or emailed to 

lakeview@lethsd.ab.ca anytime after 7:30am on Jan 17. This 

year our classes will be full day Mon/Wed or Tues/Thurs and 

each student will attend some Fridays each month.  

 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Happy New Year! I hope all our families had a 
safe and healthy winter break, making the best 
of the holiday season, despite the current 
restrictions.  The health, safety and wellbeing 
of our students and staff remains our top 
priority. Classroom teachers will be re-teaching 
and re-practicing our health and safety 
protocols with our students as we begin to 
settle back into school.  Families can support us 
with these efforts by continuing to encourage 
proper mask-wearing and monitoring their 
child for symptoms of COVID-19.  Students and 
staff are to stay home if they are sick, to help 
prevent the spread of germs to others. Thank 
you to all our families for working along side us 
this school year.  

Connie Adserballe, Principal 
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